
PUBLIC MEETING ROOM POLICY 

 

The public meeting spaces of Superior District Library affiliates are to be used for 

programs sponsored by the Library, the Library Board of Trustees, the Friends of the 

Library, and other non-profit educational, cultural, or civic organizations. The meeting 

room is intended to further the Library’s mission through enriching lives and encouraging 

self-education. Public meeting room use does not constitute Library endorsement of the 

beliefs or ideas expressed by organizations or individuals using the space. When Library 

activities are not occupying the room, groups may use the room for lawful, non-

commercial purposes.  The Library may rent the room to businesses for educational 

purposes. 

Procedures for the use of public meeting spaces is to be determined by each affiliate 

library. 
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